VILLAGE OF ELLENVILLE

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
OCTOBER 7, 2013

MINUTES

The October meeting of the Village of Ellenville Historic Preservation Commission was called to order at
6:17 p.m. in the Ellenville Public Library & Museum’s Conference Room Center by Acting Chair Jeff
Rubin.

Present: Commissioners K. Draganchuk, P. Ross. J. Rubin. J. Slade and G. Wood.

Minutes of the September 16. 2013 meeting will stand as distributed. (JS/PR)

Grant Project — MD and JR are going to continue to collaborate and submit articles and photographs for
the Shawangunk Journal. The first piece on “the Boy and the Boot™ was published. The second piece on

the Sprague and Killeen Building has been submitted and awaiting approval from the publication.

MD sent correspondence to Stacey Matson-Zuvic regarding the status of the SHPO Audit Report. Stacey
responded that she hoped to have the audit report completed by the end of the month.

The updated Village HPC Commissioner Contact sheet was distributed.

KD emailed HPC commissioners that the ceremony to reward their contribution to the Village of
Ellenville has been postponed.

The next meeting date is Monday, November 18, 2013 at 5:00 p.m. in the 3" Floor Conference
Room at Village Hall.

Please note that in between meetings HPC members working on projects should email progress,
questions, etc. to all members rather than waiting for an official meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 6:27 p.m. (PR/KD)

Recorded by Kim Draganchuk. Secretary



